
                       GREENHORN CREEK COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT

                                              A FIRE WISE COMMUNITY

                                            SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT
                                                      APRIL 20, 2020

        The CSD meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 23, is canceled until further notice.

                                      You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Kimrey Levy
Secretary

Greenhorn Creek Community Services District 


